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This week Starfish and Turtles visited RHS Rosemoor Gardens. They 

went ‘Into the Woods’ following the footsteps in search of teddy 

bears that were hiding in the forest. When we had located them all, 

we sat in the story circle and heard all about the magic of the forest 

creatures. The children were then given a piece of clay and used the 

forest floor to locate natural objects to use as legs, wings, eyes and 

other parts that they needed. Finally they found a special place to 

put them in around the plants and trees where they could live happily 

ever after. 

 

 

Into the Woods at RHS Rosemoor 
 

Ofsted Inspection 

 

A huge Thank You from all of us for your support throughout the inspection.  The Report 

will be shared with you when it is published, usually within 30 working days. 

mailto:adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk


 

 

 
 

Cinema visit for Year 2 

 

Year 2 – Tuesday 12th November – The Kid Who Would Be King – 1pm to 2.50pm at Merlin 

Embassy Cinema.  Children won’t arrive back at school until 3.15pm, so please collect at this 

time. 

Please make sure you have signed the permission sheet which is available in your child’s 

classroom. 

 

Thank you 

Remembrance Service 

Year 2 children will be taking part 

in the Remembrance  Service at the 

Parish Church on Monday 11th November. 

 

Poppies are available in the school office. 

 

 

Children in Need 2019 

 

On Friday 15th November we will be raising 

money for Children in Need.  Children may 

come to school dressed up if they wish to.  

Donation pots will be available in the 

classrooms. 

 

Thank you 

 

Christmas Performance Dates 

 

Nursery – 4th December at 10am 

Seahorses and Starfish – Thursday 5th December at 9.30am 

Jellyfish and Turtles – Friday 6th December at 9.30am 

Elephants and Zebras - 12th December at 9.30am 

Giraffes and Lions - 12th December at 2pm 

Kingfishers and Swallows – Monday 16th December at 2pm 

Swans and Woodpeckers – Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am 

 
 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher  

 


